
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rating system will not suffer any major change before Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games. 
For details on how the rating system works, please, check the documents published at 
https://www.ipttc.org/rating/  
 
Since the qualification period for Tokyo 2020 ends on 31 March 2020 (three months 
later than in the previous Paralympic Games), some of the adjustments that were 
made in the ratings at the end of each year will be postponed to April 2020. 
Consequently: 
 
 

- No rating compression or bonus points removal will be done on 31/12/2019 
- On 30/04/2020 (affecting the ranking to be published on May 2020), these two 

adjustments will be made: 
 

1. All bonus points got by medals will be removed 
2. A flat 5% compression will be applied to all players 

 
Seeding for Paralympic Games will be calculated according to the ranking published at 
the beginning of August 2020 so any rating points won before all tournaments held 
before Tokyo 2020 will count. 
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